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This program is presented by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. CDC – safer, healthier 
people.  
 
 
Breast cancer is the most commonly diagnosed cancer in women in the United States, 
but there is some good news about breast cancer rates, especially for older women.  
According to a recent CDC report on breast cancer, the number of new cases has gone 
down. The rate of breast cancer diagnosis has dropped most among women over fifty. 
Researchers believe this might be related to fewer women who are taking hormone 
replacement therapy after menopause, but there may be other reasons, as well. CDC 
will continue to track breast cancer to improve earlier diagnosis and identify other steps 
that can reduce the risk of breast cancer.   
 
Thank you for joining us on A Minute of Health with CDC. 
 
 
To access the most accurate and relevant health information that affects you, your family and your 
community, please visit www.cdc.gov. 


